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Hello, increasing taxes and fees on people who rely on their automobiles to commute 

to and from work is unjust. This would harm working families who rely on their 

automobiles. I would honestly rather have a sales tax add to purchasing goods than 

increase any other tax anywhere. I can’t choose whether or not I drive to work. Gas is 

already outrageously high and adding a 15 cents per gallon tax would make it even 

worse. And then as far as the bicycle tax increase, why? If you want to incentivize 

people to do something, you make it cheaper. If anything, there should be a tax credit 

if I bike to work. If your going to charge me per mile for every mile I drive, then you 

better give me a refundable credit for every mile I run or bike.  


